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R.C.H.S. Meeting Cancelled for Dec 16th
General Interest

Posted by: Linda Cottrell Liss

Posted on ;: 2010/12/16 17:40:00

The RCHS meeting for December 16th was canceled due to the weather conditions in Roane and
surrounding counties.

Perhaps a work day/meeting can be scheduled for a later date.

Next regular meeting is scheduled for, Thursday, March 24, 2011.
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